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City of Racine PRCS,

We wish to make a proposal to honor the late long time umpire Otis Jones.
Otis was a friend to all softball players past and present. He was a legend
at Island Park. The 2019 summer season is over and he was truly missed
by all. It is our hope that we can memorialize him in some way by
dedicating the South diamond to him with a plague or perhaps a bench
near the diamonds. We would gladly head up this effort to fund raise and
be the first team to contribute. Our goal would be to at least raise enough
for a plaque but ultimately enough for a bench. With your approval, we will
get to work contacting teams and players wishing to remember Otis
Jones.

Thank you,
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Linda Yackley

Manager, D&D Industrial Coatings
Women'’s Softball Team
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262-639-9129



